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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK B 

 

PE Fixtures 
 

Netball: 

Monday 21 October – Year 10 away to Harris 

Tuesday 22 October – Year 8 and 9 away to Bilton 

 
All information has been sent to pupils via EduLink. 

 
There are various football fixtures happening next week. Mr Bird, Mr Lowry, Mr Abbot and Mr Raffy will be in 
contact with the relevant pupils for these upcoming games. 

Parent Pay 
 

Please could we remind all parents/carers that topping up your child’s/children’s account should happen on a 

regular basis.  It is difficult to keep calling home every day for the number of pupils we have so if you could 

keep on top of this, perhaps topping up each weekend, this would help your child from getting into a minus 

balance. 

 
 

Residential Trips 
 

All our residential trips have now been published and are on Parent Pay.  Please check when the deposits 

needs to be paid for your child’s trip if they are interested. Full details have been sent home already. 

 
 

Halloween Cinema 
 

Friends of Houlton School are offering an opportunity for Year 7 and Year 8 pupils to attend this on 24th 

October after school.  Please logon to Parent Pay to purchase a ticket.  Full details have been sent home 

already via EduLink. 

 
 


